
SANBORN HOLIDAY EXPRESS!! 

We hope that you will join us on Friday, December 

2nd for the Sanborn Holiday Express!  We will 

have 10 tons of snow, bounce houses, a holiday 

movie, and other fun events.  Wristbands are $12 at 

the door, but only $10 if you pre-order by 11/30.  

Snacks will be available to purchase.  We can’t 

wait to see you there! 

 

 

CURRICULUM: 

MATH: DIVIDING FRACTIONS 

READING:  BRIAN’S WINTER (FOCUS: THEME) 

WRITING: INFORMATIVE WRITING 

SCIENCE:  SCIENCE INQUIRY 

SOCIAL STUDIES:  EGYPT 

 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!! 

Monday, November 28 – Running Club – 2:40 – 3:30 
Monday, November 28 – End of Cookie Dough Fundraiser 
Tuesday, November 29 – Jazz Band – 2:45 – 3:45 – Room 
M5 
Thursday, December 1 – Student Council Meeting – 2:45 
– 3:30  Room 24 
Thursday, December 1 – Running Club – 2:40 – 3:30 
Friday, December 2 – Spelling Bee – 9 AM – Media Center 
Friday, December 2 – Battle of the Books – 2:45 – 3:30 – 
Media Center 
Friday, December 2 – Sanborn Holiday Express – 5:30 – 
8:30 
Monday, December 5 – Running Club – 2:40 – 3:30 
Tuesday, December 6 - Jazz Band – 2:45 – 3:45 – Room 
M5 
Tuesday, December 6 – AR Club – 2:40 – 3:30 – Media 
Center 
Tuesday, December 6 – Orchestra Concert – 6:30 – MPR 
Tuesday, December 6 – Eat Out Night – 4 – 9 PM @ 
Florindino’s  
Thursday, December 8 – Running Club – 2:40 – 3:30 
Thursday, December 8 – Student Council Meeting 2:40 – 
3:30 – Room 24 
Thursday, December 8 – Band Concert – 6:30 - MPR 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

Happy Thanksgiving!  We hope you have a 
relaxing and enjoyable time with your loved 
ones! 
A copy of your child ’s progress report has 
been sent home with him/her for your 
viewing.  Please sign the slip attached and 
return it with your child on Monday to 
confirm that you have received it and 
discussed it. Please contact us if you have 
any questions or concerns.  
 

Mrs. R-Davis & Mrs. Velez. 

davis.leticia@cusd80.com 

velez.janice@cusd80.com  

 

 

A MESSAGE ABOUT HOMEWORK 

Homework is ramping up a bit for second quarter. 
We are working on building stamina and 
improving study habits, while reviewing and 
practicing the curriculum taught during the day. 
Please also check to ensure your child does their 
homework every day so they see the importance 
of it.   

Here are some tips to help you to help your 
6th grader: 

 Set up a homework-friendly area with 
necessary supplies (pencils, paper, rulers, 
etc.). 

 Keep distractions to a minimum. 

 Support your child but allow them to do 
their own work – a bit of discomfort is 
okay, this is when learning happens. 

 Praise their efforts – hard work, 
perseverance, and attention to detail are 
attributes that will carry over into all 
aspects of their lives. 
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